
 
The purpose of Auburn’s Sustainability & Natural Resource Board is to advance Auburn’s commitment to sustainability by serving as a 

research, advisory and advocacy group on environmental issues and natural resource management within the city. The SNRB is created with 
the purpose of improving the relationship and communication between City Council, existing committees, and staff with the aim of creating 
more effective organization of city sustainability efforts. Working groups of the SNRB include the: Natural Products & Agriculture Working 

Group, Conservation Working Group, Community Forest Working Group, and the Sustainability Working Group. 

 

 

Sustainability & Natural Resource Management Board 

Meeting Agenda  |  October 13, 2022 

  

1. Approve minutes from July Meeting 
2. Update from Phil Crowell on staffing for working groups. 
3. Council Resolution on the AGRP zone: Discussion of the charge and how to 

respond/proceed.   
4. [Ralph] Staffing & funding issues.  
5. How does the Planning Board address Sustainability issues? 
6. What are the city’s plans for developing a Climate Action plan?  
7. Brief reports from the Working Groups on matters of interest. 
 
 
 
 


